The Islamic Military Counter-Terrorism Coalition (IMCTC)

receives the U.S. Defense Attaché to Saudi Arabia
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Riyadh - 04/11/2021

IMCTC-Secretary-General received on Thursday, November 4, 2021, at its
headquarters in Riyadh, Brig. Gen. Thomas Crimmins, U.S. Defense Attaché
to Saudi Arabia and the accompanying delegation.

Over the course of the meeting, Brig. Gen. Crimmins received a detailed
briefing on IMCTC’s counterterrorism efforts across its four domains of
action; “ldeology, Communications, Counter terrorist financing, and Military”
and its role in coordinating member countries’” counterterrorism efforts.
Furthermore, both sides discussed the avenues of common cooperation
between IMCTC and the U.S. to strengthen international peace and security.




